
Hi, my name is Tana Jo, and I oppose HB 3063. I do vaccinate my children, and that was my choice, 

however, I am not comfortable with the fact that more vaccines can be added at will and we can forced 

to vaccinate our children with them. I am an informed parent, and I did my research on the vaccines my 

children have had. It makes me sick to think that we could be forced to vaccinate something we are not 

comfortable with into our children. It should be every parents right to make these decisions for 

themselves. Please vote NO on HB 3063. 

 

-Tana Jo 

 


